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Dorothy Liegl’s mother has created a library quilt using summer reading program t-
shirts.  The quilt has been donated to SDLA to be used to raise money for the Raney 
Scholarship Fund. Would it be ok to send an email to the MPLA membership offering 
them the opportunity to purchase raffle tickets? 
 
SDLA has a new Executive Secretary by the name of Laura Olson. Laura may be 
contacted by email at sdla@svtv.com or by snail mail at: 
 

Laura G Olson 
29363 472nd Ave. 
Worthing, SD 57077 

 
The SDLA Annual Conference will be held October 7-9, 2009 at the Ramkota Hotel and 
Convention Center in Aberdeen, SD. The MPLA President has been invited to attend 
the conference and has accepted the invitation. SDLA will be providing the MPLA 
President with a complementary registration and conference meals. 


